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MEMORANDUM

To ALL DISTRICT COLLECTORS
ALL DEPUTY COLLECTORS FOR OPERATIONS & ASSESSMENT
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

From ~
~r~'n~~~~ge
Assessment and Operations Coordinating Group

Date 08 March 2016

Subject Dissemination of IAS Clearances

Pursuant to OCOM Memorandum dated 30 March 2015 entitled, "Shipments subject to IAS
Review", you are hereby directed to provide this Office your respective official e-mail addresses,
within 24 hours upon receipt of this memo,which will be used to facilitate the timely release of
the above subject and prevent mishandling of the same of unscrupulous individuals or entity.

In connection, please be informed that this Office is temporarily dedicating the following e-mail
address for this purpose: aocq.c1earance@gmail.com pending our request for an e-mail with
official domain. You are likewise reminded to ensure that clearances are duly monitored and
offiCially communicated to this Office.

For immediate compliance.

Cc: Commissioner Alberto D. Una
Deputy Commissioner Dennis B. Reyes, Ph. D.
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